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August 1, 2019 
 
The Dublin Planning Board met for a regular meeting on August 1, 2019, at 7:10 PM in the 
Dublin Town Hall.  Present were regular members Bruce Simpson, Allen Hearn and alternate 
Neil Sandford.  Since there was not enough members present for a quorum the board limited 
its focus to discussing the following. 
 
Minutes of the July 18th Meeting 
Possible changes to the minutes to more accurately reflect that the motion concerning the 
Moore’s wetland setback waiver was a recommendation to the Code Enforcement Officer 
rather than a final decision for a waiver. 
 
Letter from John Morris, Conservation Committee Concerning Moore Wetland 
Setback 
The letter from John Morris was considered along with Bruce’s email response. 
 
Anthony Bennett Driveway Easement 
Anthony Bennett submitted wording for a driveway easement and a mylar for the Cheshire 
County Registry.  Both seemed to fulfill the conditional requirements that were made after the 
Public hearing on July 18, 2019. 
 
The board dispersed at 7:25 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Neil R. Sandford 


